
 
 
 
 
 

February 13, 2016 
 
Dear Gov. Scott, 
 
The Florida Keys Scenic Corridor Alliance supports the Florida Department of 
Environmental Protection in their efforts to secure funding to address issues 
related to the condition of the pedestrian bridges in the Florida Keys. These 
bridges are an essential part of the Florida Keys Overseas Heritage Trail and the 
trail is an integral part of the Florida Keys Scenic Highway.  
 
The Scenic Highway is also an All American Road, one of only 31 in the whole 
country.  To receive such a designation a byway must have features that do not 
exist elsewhere in the United States and are unique and important enough to be 
tourist destinations unto themselves. Our Old Historic Key Bridges are a part of our 
uniqueness. As an advocate for the scenic highway, the alliance works to preserve, 
protect, and enhance these unique resources found along the corridor.  
 
One of our goals is to improve recreational and scenic opportunities along the 
highway. The Overseas Heritage Trail parallels and complements the scenic 
highway. The two were meant to provide different perspectives of the same 
experience. As the Master Plan for the scenic highway was being established, a 
Master Plan for the Heritage Trail was also being created. The trail and its bridges 
provide much of the recreation that is available along the highway. Unfortunately, 
the trail, due to the deterioration of the Old Historic Key Bridges, has had to close 
off some of its most popular sections. 
 
These bridges provide historical value as remnants of Flagler’s overseas railroad, 
as well as provide a chance for the millions of visitors who come to the Florida 
Keys to bike, hike, fish, and take in the scenic splendor of our tropical waters. This 
trail is a world class attraction and it is our hope that the bridges can be made 
whole again.  
 
The trail is used by our residents as well and it is a priority of theirs to see the trail 
continuous and usable. Before the trail was even completed, entire sections were 
rendered unavailable and this has been an undesirable outcome for the many 
users of the trail and highway. 
 
The funding for this project is necessary to address the safety issues that have led 
to the interruption of the progress that was being made to complete the trail. 
 
The Scenic Highway’s goals cannot be realized until the Heritage Trail’s 
rehabilitation has been successful. The Scenic Corridor Alliance continues to 
support the development and implementation of the Overseas Heritage Trail and 
looks forward to seeing it completed with the Old Historic Key Bridges made safe 
and usable again.  
 
 
President and Board members of the FKSCA 
Judy Hull 

Board of Directors 
 
Interim President /VP President 
Judy Hull 
Islamorada 
director@islamoradachamber.com 
 
Secretary/Treasurer 
Dottie Moses 
Key Largo 
dpmoses@bellsouth.net 
 
Susan Miller 
Lower Keys 
executivedirector@lowerkeyschamb
er.com 
 
Terry Strickland 
Key West 
terry@yankeefreedom.com  
 
Karen Quist 
Lower Keys 
jabrwh@aol.com 
 
Shirley Wilson 
Islamorada  
shirleyallenwilson@gmail.com 
 
Paul Koisch 
Marathon 
maseratipalu@comcast.net 
 
---------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
Kirk Hoosac 
Scenic Highway Coordinator 
Kirk.hoosac@dot.state.fl.us 
                                                 
    
 

http://scenichighwayflkeys.com/ 

mailto:director@islamoradachamber.com
mailto:dpmoses@bellsouth.net
mailto:executivedirector@lowerkeyschamber.com
mailto:executivedirector@lowerkeyschamber.com
mailto:jabrwh@aol.com
mailto:shirleyallenwilson@gmail.com
mailto:maseratipalu@comcast.net
http://scenichighwayflkeys.com/





